

WATER REGISTER: N7L3-0714

29 August 2013

Mr. Tom Matus Senior Administrative Officer Hamlet of Tuktoyaktuk P.O. Box 120 Tuktoyaktuk, NT X0E 1C0

Dear Mr. Matus:

Re: 2012 Annual Report

It has come to our attention that the above noted report has not been submitted to the Board as per the requirements under Part B of your current water licence.

Please note that the Board will take into consideration this report when reviewing your recent application for renewal of licence. We therefore urge you to submit this report as soon as possible.

For your reference I have attached the 2011 Annual Report as submitted to the Board.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

Ron Wallace

Interim Executive Director

NWTWB

Attach.

cc. Jan Davies - AANDC-NMDO